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Mr. David Cullinane, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

3rd March 2021 

 

PQ 8165/21 * To ask the Minister for Health the number of applications made for capital funding by hospitals and 

hospital groups in 2020; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question 

which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Below please find information as requested. 

 

 

Category Year Quarter No. of Submissions Received 

(Hospitals/Hospital Groups) 

Capital Submissions 

- General 

2020 Qtr 1-4 34 

    

Capital Submissions 

- COVID Emergency 

Works 

2020 Qtr 1-4 144 

    

Capital Submissions 

- COVID Works 

(Restart) 

2020 Qtr 1-4 12 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


